
Dear House Committee member on Agriculture, 
 
I am very concerned about the bill S.45.  To my mind this bill is favoring large scale Ag. over our 
smaller farms.  
Additionally, ALEC appears to align itself with corporate Agribusiness and seems to of not just 
supported but also co-authored Project 2025. 
Whether or not all of that is true and I fear that it is, this bill does NOT look like a good fit for 
Vermont. 
I ask you,  please do not support this bill.  
Thankyou. 
Sincerely, 
Heather Johnson 
 


